The Honorable Jessica Holmes Chairman Wake County Board of Commissioners PO Box 550 Raleigh, NC 27602

Dear Ms. Holmes:

As of September 28, 2018, Joel Fuller is no longer with Raleigh Marriott City Center. Joel was appointed to the Greater Raleigh Convention and Visitors Bureau board of directors on February 5, 2018 by the Wake County Board of Commissioners to replace Hector Jeyakaran. Joel's position fell under the "five owners or operators of hotels, motels or other taxable establishments, two of whom should be elected by the Board of Commissioners of Wake County."

For this open position the Greater Raleigh Convention & Visitors Bureau asks for your support in the nomination of the following individual to serve on our board.

Mr. Mark Zimmerman General Manager Aloft Raleigh 2100 Hillsborough Street Raleigh, NC 27607 919-828-9900 mzimmerman@aloftraleigh.com

Berni Edy

Mr. Zimmerman has completed the required online application to serve on a Wake County Board. If you require any additional information, please contact me at 919-645-2656 or dedwards@visitraleigh.com. Our GRCVB Board of Directors Executive Committee supports this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Dennis Edwards
President & CEO